
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amethyst Class 
Newsletter                

English 

The children have finished their stories and have spent time editing them and 
sharing with a peer. 

Maths  

We have been investigating the number million and answering questions such 
as Are you more than a million minutes old?  

Science 

This week was Science week and the children were very excited to be 
investigating chromatography and had excellent suggestions for investigations 
that they carried out on Wednesday. 

They have also been busy finishing History projects and printing their lino 
relief tiles in Art. 

Upcoming Dates…. 

3rd June – 7th June – Morfa Bay – Please arrive between 8am – 8:15am on Monday morning, the 
children need to come through the main entrance into the hall with their bags. I will register 
them and take any spending money. We will then wait for Mrs Gee to collect in all medicines 
from parents and fill in relevant paperwork and will be off once this is all done (usually about 
8.30am). 

18th, 19th 20th June – Cycling training. 

The children were 
excited to receive 
their Leaver’s 
Hoodies and be able 
to wear them to 
school for P.E days. 


